From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca

To: <u>Delegation Requests</u>

Subject: New Response Completed for Request to Appear As a Delegation

Date: April 3, 2024 12:32:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward to westkelowna@phishforward.beauceronsecurity.com.

Hello, Please note the following response to Request to Appear As a Delegation has been submitted at Wednesday April 3rd 2024 12:30 PM with reference number 2024-04-03-002.

- Request to appear as a delegation on: 4/9/2024
- Name of person making the presentation: Lloyd Manchester
- Name of the group or organization that the person is representing:

West Kelowna Branch of the Kelowna Citizens Safety Association

- Daytime phone number:
- Email address:
- Presentation title:

Aerial spraying of BTK within the City of West Kelowna

What is your request to Council?

That Mayor and Council consider requesting the Environmental Appeal Board stay this application and request that alternatives to this application be pursued.

That Mayor and Council receive briefing document on this issue.

• Presentation points:

The issued permit and the scope of the application.

Health data sheet and permit precautions.

Permit notification requirements and monitoring program

Ecosystem and Economic impacts Alternatives to Pesticides that can be implemented

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]